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Studentwire

From: Studentwire
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 9:46 AM
To: Lincoln University Webmaster
Subject: Lincoln University Student News for November 14 - Last Day for Senior Portraits, Exelon 

Info Session, Dancers for Spring Musical, Last Day - Climate Survey, Town Meeting, and 
more ... 

Importance: High

 

 

  
  
  
  

       
      Today: Last Day for Senior Portraits 

The Lincoln University yearbook and Spencer Studios are 
taking senior yearbook portraits today.  Please see the 
attachment for more details. 
Contact: Brian Dubenion 
Read More  
 

  

 
 

 

Today: Exelon (PECO) Information Session 
The National Association of Black Accountants (NABA) and the National 
Society of Black Engineers (NSBE) will be hosting an Exelon (PECO) 
Information Session today in University Hall Room 204 at 5 pm.  All 
students and faculty are invited to attend and learn more about 
opportunities at Exelon. Refreshments will served. 
Contact: Daliso Talimi 
Read More 
 

Tonight: Dancers for Spring Musical 
Calling all dancers:  Any student interested in dancing in the spring 
musical “A Chorus Line” needs to attend the dance audition today at 
8:30 pm in the Ware Theater.  Please wear comfortable clothing and 
appropriate footwear.   
Contact: Camilla Horne 
Read more 
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Today:  Last Day - Climate Survey  
The anonymous survey will be on Nov 15! All students are invited to 
participate in the Campus Climate Survey.  Please complete the survey 
ASAP, so your voice is heard!    If you have any questions, contact the 
Office of Institutional Effectiveness, Research, and Planning at 
oierp@lincoln.edu.  Please access the survey using the below link. 
Contact: Office of Institutional Effectiveness, Research, and Planning 
Survey 
 

Tomorrow: Town Meeting  
President Brenda A. Allen invites all faculty, staff, and students to join 
her for a Town Hall Meeting at 12:30 pm tomorrow in the International 
Cultural Center to discuss the November 9 incident. President Allen is 
soliciting input to develop procedures to prevent such incidents in the 
future. 

Tomorrow: LU Man of the Year Info Session 
Want to be an LU Man of the Year?  Learn how tomorrow at 8 pm in the 
SUB Theater.  See below for more details. 
Contact: Jonathan Harris 
Read More / Flyer 
 

2018 Thanksgiving Break 
The residence halls will close on Friday, November 16 at 8 pm. Students 
may return to the residence halls on Sunday, November 25 at noon. 
Contact: Brian Dubenion 
 

Library Fall Break Hours 
In observance of the fall break and Thanksgiving holiday, the library will 
adjust its hours starting Saturday, November 17.  We will resume 
regular hours on Sunday, November 25.  See attached for more details. 
Contact: Carla Sarratt 
Read More 
 

Exam Week Survival Kit 
Enter to Win an Exam Week Survival Kit at the Langston Hughes 
Memorial Library.  See below for more details. 
Contact: Karen Vaught 
Read More 
 

Student Spotlight Display 
The Sisters That Are Respected Seriously (STARS) encourage students, 
faculty and staff to stop by the Langston Hughes Memorial Library 
between now and the end of the semester to see their Women's 
Empowerment display which is located in the case next to the elevator 
on the main level. 
Contact: Karen Vaught 
 

Submit Your 2019-2020 FAFSA Now! 
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As of October 1, the 2019-2020 FAFSA opened for submission.  A 
completed Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) starts 
a student’s awarding process for the next academic year. Students will 
need to have FSA IDs and 2017 tax information to complete the 
application. The IRS Data Retrieval Tool is strongly encouraged to make 
income reporting easier and more accurate. The Office of Financial Aid 
is encouraging students to prepare financially for next year. For more 
information regarding the 2019-2020 FAFSA, please have students 
contact the Office of Financial Aid at financialaid@lincoln.edu.  
Contact: Danielle Smithson 
 

Spring 2019 Community Advisor Application  
The Office of Residence Life is looking for Community Assistants for 
Spring 2019.  See below for more details. 
Contact: Jinai Gordon 
Read More 
 

Lion of the Month 
If you believe you have demonstrated Lincoln spirit, have shown 
leadership on campus, OR have exemplified athletic talent, please email 
Miss Orange and Blue at Yolanda.johnson@lincoln.edu with a photo 
explaining why you should be the next Lion of the Month for November! 
ALL EMAILS ARE DUE THIS FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 16 by 5pm! 
Contact: Yolanda Johnson 
Read More 

 
Wellness Center Dining Specials 
Thompson Hospitality invites you to take advantage of the following 
November specials:  
$3.99 Roasted Veggie Wrap 
$3.99 Loaded Fries with Bacon & Cheese 
$1.99 Sweet Potato Pie 
Contact: Jena Williams 
Read more 

 
 

  
  

  
Student Wire is produced by the Division of Student Success 
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127 Wellness Center 
1570 Baltimore Pike 
Lincoln University, PA 19352, USA 
Phone: 484-365-7222 
studentwire@lincoln.edu 
www.lincoln.edu 
 
 
 
 
  


